This is to be disseminate to your teams within pharmacy only

NOTICE TO ALL PHARMACY STAFF 

From October 1st, 2023, Middlesbrough's prescribing for Methadone, Buprenorphine and alcohol relapse prevention medications will no longer be provided by Foundations, but by ACT(Accessing Change Together) Recovery Solutions under Middlesbrough Council.  

On this date ACT Recovery Solutions will be moving to a locality working model and will be delivered from 3 hubs around Middlesbrough, these locations are, Live Well East in Berwick hills, Live Well West at Ayresome Green Lane, and Live Well South in Hemlington. 

We are aware a change of structure may be difficult to implement and you may get inquiries from those accessing your service. If you have any Middlesbrough patients, please reassure them that this change will NOT affect their prescribing.
Moving forward we will ask patients to attend only the pharmacy stated on their prescription, and we will not be issuing one day prescriptions for a pharmacy near their hub to prevent increased footfall to pharmacies located near the hubs.

As soon as possible following this date will need to see all those in prescribing for a review. Clients will have been given these appointments prior to the transfer date. To ensure there is no break in their prescription, this appointment cannot be missed. As you see your patients, please could you reiterate the importance of this appointment.  We will provide posters closer to the time.

To support you we have set up a pharmacy only email and phone number. To aid in swift communication following this change we suggest using the email for any prescribing information or changes and use the phone number you require immediate safeguarding answers. These contact links will go live W/C 25th of September, one week prior to the change in model.

Pharmacy phone number: 07929732456
Pharmacy email: recoverysolutions@middlesbrough.gov.uk
These are for PHARMAY USE ONLY – please do not pass these on to patients.

Further information will follow, but if you have any questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to get in touch with Vicky Franks on Vicky_franks@middlesbrough.gov.uk.


